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Important Dates 
07/06/2024 

Prep-2 Assembly @ 2.40pm 
Assembly Performance Prep A 

 
25/06/2024 

Parents as Partner 
Portfolio Presentations  

(students attend school) 
 

28/06/2024 
Last Day Term 2  

Dismissal 1.30pm 
 

Forward dates: 
Monday 15/07/2024 

Curriculum Day (Term 3 week 1) 
 

31/07/2024 
 Whole school Athletics Day  

 
Monday 04/11/2024 

     Curriculum Day (Term 4 week 5)  
        before Melbourne Cup public holiday 

The Lake Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal Message – Week 9 

Official Shade Structure Opening NEXT FRIDAY! 

Next Friday, 21st of June, families are invited to come along to our 

Official Shade Structure Opening! We are very excited to 

celebrate this special occasion with you, and our students are 

working hard (and having fun!) with Mrs Mumford to present 

performances to our families!  

The special assembly will commence at the earlier time of 

2:30pm. Students will participate in the following activities!                

Free Sausage Sizzle for Lunch! 

Traditional School Games! 

Dance Presentation at Assembly! 

Designing their own school bunting! 

Feel free to call in and see the celebratory activities in action! 

Hope to see you there! 

Lakers Sports News!  

Last Friday, our senior students travelled to Merbein to compete in 

the Winter Sports Carnival. We entered teams for hockey, netball, 

soccer and football. All students competed enthusiastically, and 

importantly, upheld our school values of Respect, Learning, 

Resilience, Success and Tolerance throughout the day. Our football, 

netball and soccer teams outperformed the opposition and 

progressed to the Division level. Yesterday, one netball team and 

the girls soccer team competed against other winning Sunraysia 

teams and tomorrow the football boys will have their opportunity to 

take to the field at The Sporting Precinct. A big thank you to the 

staff who have taken time away from their classroom to coach the 

teams and congratulations to the students for impressively 

representing our school. Go Lakers!  
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Successful Grant Recipients! 

It was very exciting to be notified that the The Lake PS was successful with a grant submission 

through Woolworths and Junior Landcare! This will support our students to further develop their 

horticulture skills including irrigation, composting, planting, pruning and of course, the continuation of 

harvesting the fresh veggies that The Laker’s Co-op currently offers! It has been wonderful to see 

our students so passionate and enthusiastic about growing (and eating!) fresh veggies! A big thank you 

to Mrs Bacon & Mr Mac who applied for this grant!  

Real Schools-The Success of the P3 P3 F3 Process! 

Our students have provided some very positive and valuable feedback from being involved in a P3 P3 F3 

process. We are very proud of how engaging, honest and respectful they are when participating in this 

facilitated process. Although we are still at the early stage of our partnership with Real Schools, staff 

have noticed some positive shifts in the way students are taking ownership of their behaviours and 

making amends for any type of conflict they were responsible for. Well done Lakers! Of course, not all 

students will have participated in this process, however, when a situation arises this process has been 

instrumental in sorting out the issues and allowing students to get back to their learning in a timely 

manner! I have attached an information sheet on the P3 P3 F3 process to further clarify how and why 

this process works so well!  

Have a great week! (can you believe we only have 2 weeks left of Term 2!) 

Ms. Warburton 

TOLERANCE    RESPECT    SUCCESS    LEARNING    RESILIENCE 

‘Every Student Matters, Every Moment Counts’ 

Take pride in being a ‘Laker’- aim for 97% attendance or above! 

 

 

 

 

Adult conversations around children.  

As adults, we all know the to do list is never ending, the stresses are constant both big and small, and the worldwide 

worries continue to be in our faces through the news and social media. As much as is practical, we want to protect our 

children from all of this while still making sure they are experiencing normal levels of stress for children their age. 

Worries like, who will I play with at school and remembering to complete and hand in homework are a great example of 

age-appropriate things for primary school children to have on their mind. It is imperative that we as adults are very 

mindful of the conversations, we have around our children so as to not over burden them with adult worries. I have 

spoken with students who have been so concerned with the price of fuel that they are worried how they will be able to 

get to places and even school because of this. The price of petrol and managing money, is definitely an adult worry as 

this is a worry that children have no control over. So please, be mindful of the conversations and potential stresses you 

are exposing your child/ren to. 

With much kindness 

Miss Louise and Mr Mac 



 

‘Worker of the Week’ Awards’ 

Congratulations to the following students: 

Quinn Sullivan, Amira Shinzer, AJ Hugo, Rafael DeAngelo,Oliver Barnes, Sofia 

Piscitelli,Jimmy Hynes, Milla Algate, Joseph Zara, Demi Mayes, Sienna Giddings, Oscar 

Finch, Blair Zappia, Eva Ward, Ashley Smith-Charles, Rafael DeAngelo,Levi Cofield,Zac 

Mayes, AJ Hugo and Jhett Hill.  

What’s on offer next week for Thursday lunches?  

Food Day - Thursday 20th June 
Please return orders by Tuesday 18th June  

Hot Dog $4.00 
 

Name …………………………………………. Year ……………. 
 

 Extra of the same selected $2.00 
 

Total amount enclosed $...................................... 

 

NO LATE LUNCH ORDERS ACCEPTED – For catering purposes, please be reminded that any lunch orders 

brought to the office on Wednesday will be handed back to the students.  

News from Prep B classroom 
Students in Prep B have been working well and making great progress with their learning.  We have welcomed three 

new students throughout the semester - Bailee, Wyatt and Zack - and they have all settled into the Prep B team 

beautifully!  In Maths recently, the students have enjoyed learning about repeating patterns and have been revising 

their understanding of numbers to 20 and beyond.  In Inquiry lessons, the Community Helpers unit has been really 

engaging and informative.  Mrs Hunt is so proud of all students in the class and is particularly excited about the writing 

progress in recent weeks! Keep up the great work Prep B Superstars!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOLERANCE    RESPECT    SUCCESS    LEARNING    RESILIENCE 

‘Every Student Matters, Every Moment Counts’ 

Take pride in being a ‘Laker’ - aim for 97% attendance or above! 


